
A food drive was held at Archdale Elementary School (AES) from November 8-18 in memory 
of Susan Eubank, a beloved teacher who passed away last school year. The food drive was run 
by the Student Council, a club of which Ms. Eubank was a big part, in collaboration with the 
local sheriff’s department. Grade levels competed against one another to bring in the most 
cans and non-perishable food items. The winning grade level was 1st grade, bringing in a 950 
cans! All together, AES will be able to donate 2,914 cans to the food drive. The items brought 
in will be used for backpacks in the area. AES will continue to make this food drive an annual 
event.  
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